
Dear GEAA members, 
  

Please join 
 

GEAA; Blue Star Contemporary Art Center; Alamo Group of the Sierra Club; 
Citizens' Alliance for Smart Expansion; Edwards Aquifer Authority; 

Helotes Creek Nature Center; Hill Country Planning Association; Kemp Smith 
LLP; 

League of Women Voters of the San Antonio Area; San Antonio Water System; 
League of United Latin American Citizens; Solar San Antonio; 

Lowerre, Frederick, Perales, Allmon & Rockwell; Public Citizen; Santuario 
Sisterfarm; 

San Geronimo Valley Alliance; State Rep. Joe Farias; State Rep. Ruth Jones 
McClendon; 

State Rep. Mike Villarreal; State Sen. Leticia Van de Putte; and State Sen. 
Carlos Uresti 

  
for a reception TOMORROW, April 9th. 

Featuring keynote speaker Dr. Al Armendariz, EPA Administrator, Region 6. 
  

The reception is free of charge, open to the public, and handicap accessible. 
  

Friday, April 9th 
5:30-7:30pm 

Keynote address - 6:30pm 
  

Blue Star Contemporary Art Center 
116 Blue Star 

San Antonio, TX 78204 
  

Libations and hors d'oeuvres will be served 
Business attire 

  
For more information, contact Elena Serna at 210-320-1457 

or Elena@AquiferAlliance.org  
  
We hope you can join us! 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
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